City of Clay
P.O. Box 345
Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES
December 21, 2015

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, December 21,
2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City
Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were:

Councilor Ricky Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small,
Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster

Absent:

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.

Mr. Dixon informed the Council that the Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on
Monday, January 4, 2016, at 5:30 to make recommendations to amend the Zoning Ordinance.

The Council then discussed the City’s tax income and the effect of Winn Dixie’s closure as well as
upgrade plans to the parks.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon
City Manager



